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1. Ann He

2. SHORELINE

3. (○) Highland Terrace

4. he_ann@hotmail.com

5. 08/17/2020

6. 9A-1

7. I am writing here to express my deep concern about project 9A-1 on converting formerly Arden Rehab into a homeless shelter. While I do support affirmative
actions on helping homeless population. However I am concerned about this decision and location. 

The future encampments are not required to stay in the center to be treated for mental i l lness and they are allowed to possess i l legal drugs. The homeless facil ity
shares boundary with a daycare and is close by to both Shoreline Recreation Center and Shorewood High School. I am concerned that it might present potential
danger to the nearby communities especially to the children. 

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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